
STAYING IN TOUCH 

30th April 2014 

 

Dear Parents & Friends, 
 
 

“Now we go to tell the world, 

We must share the good news: 

It is true! The Saviour lives” 
 
 
 
 

SOME IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
Monday, 5th May  School Photos - ALL children in WINTER school uniform.  If you would like your  
     children to have a family photo please obtain Family Photo Envelope from the  
     office. 
 
Tuesday, 6th May  Diocesan Cross Country - ALL Students will travel to and from the venue by BUS  
     - please see new note coming home today. 
 
Wednesday, 7th May  Mother’s Day Stall - Gifts available from $1.00 to $8.00 - up to 2 gifts per child.   
     Grandmother gifts also available.  No IOU’s - Any parents who are available to  
     help on the day please contact Heidi on 0401 062 934. 
 
Friday, 9th May   Mother’s Day Liturgy - 9.30am in the School Assembly Area - all welcome 
 

CHILD WELFARE & WELLBEING: 
Parent Support - Morning Drop Off 
Sincere thanks to those parents who have volunteered their services. 
 
Next Monday morning at 8.30am we will meet on site to review morning drop-off procedures.  I invite all vol-
unteers to attend this on-site inservice. 
 
Punctuality 
To ensure that student learning is maximised it is important that all students are at school on time. 
 
It is also important to plan ahead with appointments, where possible appointments should be scheduled out-
side school time. 
 
Connecting with Teachers 
Once again I encourage you to make appointments with your child’s class teacher if you have any questions 
or concerns around any aspect of their development. 
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PRC Reflection Day - Rev Fr Richard Leonard - Sunday 18 May 2014 
"Winbourne", Edmund Rice Retreat & Conference Centre, 1315 Mulgoa Rd, Mulgoa 
 

The World in our Face: How do people of Faith download the Best and Leave the Rest? 
 
Many people now spend more time looking at small screens than they spend looking at trees and books combined.  Many of us have friends we have 
never even met; our big stories are often on dics.  This is a chance for us to see how the pluses and minuses of the role of the internet and social media 
now plays in our lives, and what a Catholic Response to it might be. 
 
Rev Fr Richard Leonard, Director of Australian Catholic Film & Broadcasting will deliver a presentation that will be relevant for all who attend. 
 
Not to be missed. 
 
A full day starting at 9.30am and concluding at 3pm approximately after a full mass.  Lunch and Morning tea are provided. 
Cost: $20/person.  Registrations close: Sunday 6 May 2014 
Email: prcparraevents@hotmail.com for registration form and payment advice 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

John Laffan 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Kiss and Drop Drive Through Roster  

Term 2 

 

Thank you to the following parents who have volunteered to assist with the support-
ing the Safety and Wellbeing of children in the morning. 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------- 

MORNING DROP-OFF 

 

Following parent interest in supporting the Safety and Wellbeing of children at the morning Kiss & Drop drive-through 
we are now seeking expressions of interest for morning volunteers to support children’s entry into the school yard.  

 

I _____________________________ would like to support the parent ‘Drop Off’ team. 

 

I am available to support this initiative on the following mornings_________________________ from 8:30am – 9am. 

Day Parent Volunteer 

Monday Heidi Langshaw 

Tuesday Heidi Langshaw 

Wednesday Kristen Gardol 

Thursday Kristen Gardol 

Friday Emma Moore 

Leanne Cash 


